
 

10 May 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Edurio Parent/Carer Survey 
 

Your feedback is invaluable in shaping the educational journey of our students. We kindly request 

your participation in our new parent/carer survey to enhance our school's performance and better 

cater to your child's needs. 

 

This year we are piloting a partnership with leading school survey provider, Edurio. Last year, 

Edurio surveyed over 34,000 school families. Using this established and respected provider will 

allow comparison of our community’s views with others. This insight will aid us in refining our 

curriculum, extra-curricular activities, and overall school experience. 

 

You can access the survey via the link sent to you by email. 

 

Your opinions matter greatly, and we are committed to ensuring your voices are heard. Please 

take a few moments to complete the survey, as your contribution will directly impact the future of 

our school community. The survey will close on Monday 3 June.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in nurturing our students' growth and 

success. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Simon Fisher  Jo Higginbottom 

Co-Headteacher  Co-Headteacher  

 


